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Subject: Your enquiry

From: Jessica Waldman (Jessica.Waldman@fishermeredith.co.uk)

To: Re_wired@ymail.com;

Date: Wednesday, 9 March 2016, 10:45

 

Dear Mr Cordell

 

Thank you for your enquiry with this firm and for taking the time to speak to me about it yesterday.

 
Unfortunately, we are unable to assist on this occasion as we are a small team and we do not have capacity to take on
your ma�er at this �me.
 
Details of firms that might able to help can be found on the Ministry of Jus�ce’s ‘Find a Legal Advisor’ page: h�p://find-
legal-advice.jus�ce.gov.uk/.
 
I wish you the best of luck with your endeavours.
 
Kind regards

 

Jessica Waldman | Trainee Solicitor | Police Law & Civil Liberties Department
Fisher Meredith LLP | 322 High Holborn | London WC1V 7PB
T: 020 7091 2784 | F: 020 7091 2800 

E: jessica.waldman@fishermeredith.co.uk

 
 

Fisher Meredith LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales, no OC328635. We are authorised and
regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority, no 466157. We use the word ‘partner’ to refer to a member of Fisher
Meredith LLP or to an employee or consultant with equivalent standing and qualifications. A full list of our members may be
inspected at our registered office, which is 7th Floor, 322 High Holborn, London, WC1V 7PB
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